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                                                                                                                           4th March 2025 

Dear parents/carers, 

Ormiston South Parade Academy – Science Session Invitation 

As part of British Science Week, we will be hosting a parent/carer event on Friday 14th March, 2025.  You 

will be able to come and join your child in taking part in a fun and exciting Science investigation.  For Nursery 

and Pre-School, the session will be 10:30am-11:15am for the morning groups and 2pm-2:45pm for the 

afternoon groups and full-timers. For Reception - Year 6, the session will be during the afternoon, 2pm-3pm.  

All activities will take place in your child’s classrooms so if you enter through the office, we will direct you to 

them. If you have more than one child, you are welcome to move between classes however the pupils will 

remain in their own classrooms. It will be an enjoyable day for all those involved. We very much look forward 

to seeing you.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Carter-Neve   

Science Lead  


